
 

Customer Notice 
From Jo Pearce, Owner 

It is with much sadness to announce that our lovely Ellenbrook salon will be permanently 
closing on 30 November 2025.  Unfortunately, we have found it increasingly difficult to 
keep up with the lease and other expenses of the salon.   The Fur the Love mobile service 
will continue to operate.  

 

But, it’s not all bad news!   Jo and Alisha will continue to be available via a new home-
based salon in Aveley, operating under the brand Scruff Club Grooming from 1 December 
on the following days and times: 

Day Alisha Jo 
Monday 9.30am – 2.30pm  
Tuesday 9.30am – 2.30pm  
Wednesday 9.30am – 2.30pm  
Thursday 9.30am – 2.30pm  
Friday 9.30am – 2.30pm 9.00am – 4.00pm 
Saturday  9.00am – 4.00pm 

 

If you have an existing salon booking post 30 November I will be in touch with you to 
discuss the option of our home salon.   

Our online booking website for Scruff Club Grooming will hopefully be operational from 
1 November.  For now you can continue to reach us on the existing website and phone 
number for bookings pre and post 30 November 2025.   

Chiaki will also be setting up a home salon based in Lockridge from December.  If you 
wish for Chiaki to continue as your groomer please reach out and I will pass on her 
contact details.   

We thank everyone for the kindness and support you have shown our small business 
since we opened a couple of years ago.  This has been a very difficult decision, but we 
hope that you can continue to support us at our new locations and that we can continue 
to look after as many of our fur babies as possible.  


